Janice Arsenault
3 Old Fremont Rd
Raymond, NH 03077
jaarsenault@comcast.net
603-494-0373

Raymond School Board Joseph Saulnier, Chair 43 Harriman Hill Rd Raymond, NH 03077

Dear Members of the Raymond School Board,

I am writing this letter as my resignation from the Raymond School Board, effective June 16, 2021. Due to circumstances in my personal life, I am unable to fulfill my obligations to the board and school district to the extent that is needed. I can no longer serve the board, school district or voters of this town to the best of my ability and therefore will step down.

Thank You,

Janice Arsenault

Janice arsenaul